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Hello All.

Hi,

Eventually, the traffic count at the intersection of La Serna Drive and
Jeanane Dr/Friendly Hills Marketplace will increase due to new housing.
Layer in the is a walkway for high school students and you may see my
concern. My recommendation is to be proactive before traffic increases
and install a 4 way stop sign and/or large visible crosswalks.

As a possible crosswalk suggestion, on a recent visit to Costco, I turned
south from Whittier Blvd onto Valley Home and noticed the crosswalk was
painted Orange instead of the usual White. I was surprised to see how well
it stood out. If you have an opportunity to see that intersection I think you
will agree with me on the color suggestion.

Sincerely,

John Marzy
La Calma Drive, 90605
714-422.8214
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